Southern Conference Educational Fund, Inc.

PUBLISHERS OF The Southern PATRIOT FOUNDED IN 1942

822 PERDIDO STREET, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70112 Area 504 522-7326

OFFICERS

President Emeritus Aubrey W. Williams

President

Rev. Fred L. Shuttlesworth

Vice-Presidents
John M. Coe
Bishop Charles F. Golden
Modjeska M. Simkins

Secretary Jessie P. Guzman

Assistant Secretary Clarice Campbell

Treasurer Benjamin E. Smith

Staff
Ella J. Baker
Anne Braden
Corl Braden
Wm. Howard Melish
John R. Salter, Jr.
James A. Dombrowski

November 16, 1964

UW-FSNCC Box 83 Wisconsin Memorial Union Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Friends:

Through the courtesy of Mr. Peter Wiley, you have received a gift subscription to our monthly bulletin, The Southern Patriot, the November issue enclosed.

We trust that this paper will serve as a source of information and inspiration to you.

We should be happy to receive any comments which you may wish to make concerning the paper.

With best wishes,

James A. Dombrowski Executive Director

Sincerely,

- 60